
From: Miller, Christie <cl-mil >  
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 10:38 AM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: BMI / ASCAP Consent Decree 

Dear DOJ, 

As a concert presenter at a public university I would advocate for continued judicial oversight under the 
Antitrust Consent Decrees for Performing Rights Organizations (PROs) such as BMI and ASCAP. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Christie 
 

--  
Christie Miller, Director 

Office of Cultural Events and Community and Professional Education (CAPE)  
Northeastern Illinois University 
CBM 125 
5500 North St. Louis Avenue, Chicago, IL 60625 
Phone: 773-442-4978 

www.neiu.edu 




